SRRHOA
November 12, 2024

Call to Order/Attendance:  Wayne King, Clint Dawes, Deanne Bihler and Nathan Crumb were present along with several homeowners.  Wayne called the meeting to order.
Minute summary from previous meeting: Clint read the report. Approved.
Treasurer’s Report: Deanne read the report.  Only 61 homeowners have contributed to the HOA annual dues this year.  We decided to keep the dues the same for 2025 with the hope of getting better participation next year.   We discussed the usage of our dues as we have saved over $36,000 from previous years.  The money is needed to provide funds if ACC enforcement becomes an issue.  Hiring a lawyer and making claims against non-compliant homes is expensive. We need to have a healthy reserve to protect the ACC’s ability to enforce our covenants.  These funds are available for whatever purpose the community agrees on.  Mostly these funds are used to cover community events like the spring clean up and holiday party.  
Old Business: 
New Business: 
Holiday party – December 8, 6 pm.  Steve has booked the golf course clubhouse.  There is some concern about the ongoing cost for this event.  We don’t plan any changes for the event this year.  Two adults per house are invited, no children.  We plan to observe how things go this year and assess any required changes for 2025.
Clint agreed to coordinate with Steve Stec on party information.  We plan to reduce the size of the desserts, limit alcohol to $500 (beer, wine, well drinks).  We would also like to add prime rib back as a dinner option.  We would like to keep an eye on costs and be sure to include the taxes and gratuity into any final price.  We need to keep costs below $4000.  We will look at ways to limit expenses.  
Holiday Lighting – covered in EAMD minutes.
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